

Sangster Elementary School

Parent Advisory Council

November 15, 2016

Dear Sangster Community,

Well here we are the middle of November and the PAC continues, planning, organizing and coordinating several upcoming fundraisers.



We said in October we'd update everyone on the Save Around coupon books, however we are unable to do so.

We are still missing several (14) coupon books. Once again we ask all parents if you still have a book and haven't yet paid for it, to either return it to the school or submit payment.

Books that aren't returned are charged back to the PAC which impacts the amount of money going to the kids.



The PAC is once again hosting an open house for our next meeting Thursday December 8th at 6:30pm.

Come on out to hear our co-ordinator for the Safe Ways to School Project update us on this new initiative

We will have coffee/tea, snacks and a couple of raffle prizes.

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERS:

1. *Poinsettia* orders have been placed and hopefully many families and/or friends were able to participate.

Orders will be ready for pick up after school December 1st.

- 2. *Purdy's* ordering ends today. *Orders will be ready for pick up after school December* 9^{th} .
- 3. The Christmas Store
 This is a hugely popular event for the kids. It allows them an opportunity to 'shop' for their family or friends. The date is Monday December 5th during school hours.

We need donations to furnish the store. Do you have any gently used items you'd like to donate? Please bring your items to the PAC/safe arrival room the week of Nov 28th – Dec 1st.

We need volunteers to help make this event a success! Are you able to help? Please contact kristykcaldwell@gmail.com

4. Bottle Drive
Saturday January 7th in the school parking lot, start saving your refundables!

We'll be looking for volunteers, so mark your calendars

Mission Statement:

ONGOING FUNDRAISERS FOR SANGSTER SCHOOL

Boston Pizza - Who doesn't like pizza? If you find yourself at Boston Pizza (Langford location only) be sure to write Sangster Elementary on the back of your receipt and put it in the draw box. Our school has teamed up with Boston Pizza and each quarter we will receive 5% of the total receipts back to the PAC..

Do you want to help out in your child's class? Maybe be a driver for a field trip? Help save on bus costs? Did you know all parents are required to have a criminal record check?

Follow this link it's fast and super easy.

<u>http://sangster.sd62.bc.ca/</u> scroll to the blog "criminal checks for volunteers"

BOOK FAIR

Our annual book fair is scheduled for November 14th – 18th.

The profits from this biannual event goes directly to our school library to keep the stock fresh for our enthusiastic readers. Be sure to pop in and have a look.

> Be sure to like on us Facebook for up-to-date events and activities www.facebook.com/SangsterPAC